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May 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Transition area of the St Thomas More school website is now available. You can access the Parent 
Handbook, videos and welcome letters from current STM students. The parent handbook contains lots of key 
information that you will find useful in preparation for September. The Transition area can be accessed via 
the banner on the main homepage or by clicking here. 
 
To complete the registration process for your child we require a Student Registration and Consent form to be 
completed. This form provides the school with up to date contact details, emergency contacts, medical and 
background information. In addition to this it also asks you to provide your consent for a variety of activities 
including school photographs, school trips and allowing your child to use their fingerprint to pay for their 
school lunches. This form takes around 10 minutes to complete. 
 
Please complete the online form by Friday 16th June, you can access the form by clicking here or via the 
Transition area on the school website. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Dixon 
 
Transition Coordinator 
St Thomas More Catholic High School 
 

https://stmacademy.org.uk/year-6-transition/
https://forms.gle/LeTqHFaDtAhqp4jn6

